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UK-Estonian Medical Training Collaboration 
 

 
 
 
Dear Colonel Nordmann, 
 

 
 
As the Surgeon General of the Estonian Defence Forces, I am pleased to invite you to a 
meeting during your upcoming visit to Estonia, coinciding with your role as a guest speaker at a 
conference on 6th and 7th of February organized by Tartu Ambulance Foundation. 
 
This meeting would provide a valuable opportunity to discuss collaborative efforts in military 
medical training between the United Kingdom and Estonia. We believe that your expertise and 
perspective would greatly enhance the discussion and help us shape future initiatives in this 
vital area. 
 
I am happy to accommodate your schedule to ensure the meeting aligns seamlessly with your 
commitments at the conference. Please let us know your availability so we can make the 
necessary arrangements. 
 
I look forward to the opportunity to meet and work together toward strengthening our shared 
objectives in military medicine. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ahti  Varblane, MD, MSc 
Lieutenant Colonel (res) 
Surgeon General 
Estonian Defence Forces 
 
 

mailto:Giles.Nordmann192@mod.gov.uk

